
To whom it may concern, 
I own a home at Cannon Beach,  Oregon. It is a second home for me and city regulations in Cannon 
Beach are prohibitive and expensive to comply for short term rental. I would love to be able to offer my 
home to many different Oregon Coast visitors in exchange for a modest rental fee.  
 
I support the deregulation of these vacation rentals. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jim Stallcup 
4622 Mapleton Dr. 
West Linn, OR 97068 
503-784-2878 
 


